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Webinar- American Indian and Alaska
Native Family and Child Experiences Survey
2015

American Indian and
Alaska Native

family and child experiences survey

Overview and Access to the American Indian and Alaska Native Head Start Family and Child
Experiences Survey (AI/AN FACES) 2015

Research Connections and researchers from Mathematica Policy Research and the Office of Planning,
Research and Evaluation, will be hosting a webinar on the new American Indian and Alaska Native Family
and Child Experiences Survey 2015 (Al/AN FACES 2015) data file, the first national study of Region Xl Head

Start children and families.


https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.researchconnections.org/childcare/welcome
https://www.researchconnections.org/childcare/studies/36804
https://www.researchconnections.org/childcare/studies/36804

The webinar will be held on June 4th and will introduce researchers to the study’s purposes, design,

instruments, and data structure. To obtain access to the Al/AN FACES 2015 data, researchers must complete
the ICPSR standard application, as well as study-specific requirements. The training will present information
on the application process and the special requirements for access and dissemination which includes review

by the Al/AN FACES Data Committee per agreements with these tribal communities.

Date: June 4,2018, 1:00pm EDT

To register, please visit the Head Start Webinar webpage.

For questions, contact Ambyr Amen-Ra at ambyrb@umich.edu.


https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6955970543816129282
mailto:ambyrb@umich.edu?subject=AI%2FAN%20FACES%202015%20Webinar

